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The Permanent Mission of the Republic of The Sudan to the United Nations

Office
to the

and other International Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments
Secretariat of the Human Rights Committee, and with respect to the

forthcoming consideration of Sudan’s fourth periodic report by the Committee, in
accordance with article 40 of the ICCPR, scheduled to take place during the 111™
Session of the Committee, has the honour to inform that the delegation of the
Republic of The Sudan participating in the said consideration process will consist
of the following members:-

1.

9.

10.
11
12.
13.
14.
15.

16.

H.E. Mr. Isameldin Abdelgadir, Deputy Minister and Undersecretary
Head of Delegation.

H.E. Mrs. Rahma Salih Elobied, Ambassador and Permanent
Representative of The Sudan to the United Nations Office in Geneva.

H.E. Mr. Mohamed Elmurtada Ismail, Ambassador and Deputy
Permanent Representative of The Sudan in Geneva.

Dr. Muaz Tungo, Advisory Council for Human Rights (ACHR)
Rapporteur.

Mrs. Omaima Mubarak, Advisory Council for Human Rights Deputy
Rapporteur.

Dr. Attiat Mustafa, Unit for Combating Violence against Women and
Children.

Ms. Amal Mahmoud, National Council for Social Welfare.

Ms. Mawahib Mohamed Ahmed, Directorate for Women Affairs,
Ministry of Social Welfare.

Mr. Amr Eltahir, Advisory Council for Human Rights.

Mr. Hamza Babiker Hamza, Advisory Council for Human Rights.

Mr. Shazali Elhaj, Advisory Council for Human Rights.

Mr. Osama Karoum, Advisory Council for Human Rights.

Ms. Ibtisam Kamil, Advisory Council for Human Rights.

Ms. Khadiga Elfadil, Advisory Council for Human Rights.

Ms. Omaima Alsharief, Counsellor, Permanent Mission of The Sudan-
Geneva.

Ms. Azza Mohammed, Third Secretary, Permanent Mission of The
Sudan-Geneva.
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The Permanent Mission of Sudan would like to get the Secretariat’s confirmation
of the availability of interpretation to/from Arabic and English languages, during
the consideration process.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of The Sudan avails itself of this

opportunity to renew to the Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for
Human Rights the assurances of its highest consideration.
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Geneva, 30 June 2014
Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights

Human Rights Committee Secretariat
Email: registry@ohchr.org
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